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Assistant Chief Placed on Administrative Leave 
  
The Dallas Police Department is investigating a disturbance that occurred on 

February 11, 2017, allegedly involving Assistant Chief Christina Smith.  Assistant 

Chief Smith has been placed on Administrative Leave pending the outcome of the 

investigation.   
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